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EU visit to Mosul showcases progress in rehabilitation 
of houses and flood protection initiative in Matahin

UN-Habitat’s Mosul team welcomed European Union’s 
delegation from Baghdad for a site visit to the Matahin 
neighbourhood where we have completed the rehabilitation of 
37 conflict-affected houses and a critical flood protection 
intervention in partnership with the Ninewa Sewage 
Directorate that will improve the living conditions of some 
3,000 inhabitants. 

 

“International Women’s Day: In order for us to have                
a   more sustainable future, we must first empower women  
to enable them to become positive change-makers                    
in society.”
As the world heals from the pandemic, global economic 
recovery efforts have brought to life how the most 
vulnerable individuals in society continue to be left behind. 
Women and children make up the majority of the world’s 
poorest and are, as a result, increasingly recognized as 
more vulnerable to climate change impacts than men are. In 
order for our recovery plans to develop a more resilient and 
equal world, it is crucial that women become just as 
involved in the collective action leading to a more 
sustainable world as men are. To do this, we must recognize 
the crucial role that women can play in developing a 
sustainable economy and society, empowering them           
as change-makers.
We are helping to provide safe and secure housing and job 
opportunities in Iraq and Yemen, where many women and 
youth have been left displaced as the result of recent 
conflicts. These new communities are being built with 
equality in mind as we create a strong foundation that will 
allow a sustainable future to flourish. This is done partly 
through assuring good housing and access to basic 
services, such as the rehabilitation of sixty damaged houses 
in Iraq and connecting 218 houses to the water network.
The challenges we see across the world, both in developed 
and developing nations, have increased drastically in the 
wake of the COVID-19 pandemic, yet the response has 
shown our ability to bring together communities and           
act to change.
However, to reach our ability and goals for sustainable 
development, we must understand its close ties with gender 
equality and the need to tackle both jointly. 
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UN-Habitat would like to thank the following partners 
for their generous contributions: European Union, 
Government of Japan, the United States of America, 
Iraq UNDAF Trust Fund, Germany, Iraq Ministry of 
Planning, Alwaleed Philanthropies, Kuwait Relief 
Society, Iraq Humanitarian Fund, and France.

FOR A BETTER URBAN FUTURE IN IRAQ

Those who are among the most vulnerable and 
marginalized experience the deepest impacts, and their 
involvement in decision-making and engagement is pivotal 
to creating an enduring recovery plan that balances the 
disparities seen in current economic security efforts which 
lack of their contribution.
It is through Alwaleed Philanthropies and UN-Habitat’s work 
that we are contributing to bridging this gap and 
empowering women and youth to build a sustainable future.
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